
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: Your GCE, BTEC and LIBF certificates that provide evidence of your achievements at school to future 
employers etc., will be available at this event. If you cannot attend, certificates will be available the following day (details 
below). If lost, the only way of getting confirmation of your results is to apply directly to the Examination Boards who cur- 
rently charge around £50 per certificate. 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Please return, by 17th December, to: Mrs M Miles / Mr J Hurley, Diss High School, Walcot Road, Diss IP22 4DH. 

or email exams@disshigh.co.uk or JamesHurley@disshigh.co.uk 

 
Name:   

 

❑ I will be attending the Celebration 
 

 
❑ I will not be able to attend the event and will personally collect my certificates from the school office 

from 7th January 2025. Alternatively, I will provide written permission for someone else to collect them 
on my behalf. Any named person collecting on my behalf will have photo identification to prove who 
they are unless they are a current Diss High School student. I understand that if the certificates are not 
collected within one year, they will be destroyed. 

 

 

You are cordially invited to join staff and former students to celebrate your 
achievements. 

This informal event will also be an opportunity to meet up with old school friends 
and teachers, to catch-up on what you have been doing since 

finishing school and to collect your certificates. 

R.S.V.P. by Tuesday 17th December 

If there are not enough confirmed numbers, the event will not run. 
Cancellation notice will be posted on the school website by 19th December. 
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